FRASER TOWNSHIP
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that Fraser Township Zoning
Board will hold a Public Hearing for a Zoning Change re-
quested by Cody Lee Wendling, the new owner of Parcel
#040-003-200-035-00, which is zoned Light Industrial at
this time. Mr. Wendling has a slaughterhouse on this par-
cel at this time which should be zoned C3.

The Planning Commission meeting will be held on March
28th at 7pm, at Fraser Township Hall.

This property is zoned as (LI) Light Industrial, and is Par-
cel # 040-003-200-035-00 which is located just south of
side of the road Townline 16.

The request for this Zoning change is in accordance with
the Fraser Township Zoning Ordinance, Article 17.00,
1,2,3,4, also Rural Zoning Act, PA 184 of 194.

Those who are unable to attend may send written com-
ments to Mrs. Angelyn Herndon, Chairman, of Planning
Commission, Fraser Township 1474 N. Mackinaw Rd.
Linwood, Michigan 48634.

Hearing will be held at the Fraser Township Hall, 1474
N. Mackinaw Road, Linwood Michigan 48634-9457, at 7
pm on Monday the 28th of March 2022.

Thomas Fouchea
Fraser Township
Zoning Administrator



